MINUTES

FACULTY SENATE 

December 11, 2007
In attendance: Adler, Adomat, Alexy, Al-Omaishi, Alves, Bradley, Carroll, Clydesdale, Curtis, Eberly, Edelbach, Gorman, Haynes, Hernandez, Hutton, Jackson, Joshi, Kamber, Karsnitz, Knox, Kravitz, Leven, Li, Lovett, McCarty, Morin, Nakra, Norris, Novell, O’Connell, Ochoa, Paces, Petroff, Roberts, Robertson, Steele, and Steinberg.
Excused: Bricker, Nicolosi and Tate.

Absent: Fisher, Rice, and Vandegrift.
FORUM: REPORT OF AD HOC COMMITTEE ON GRADING IN TENURE & PROMOTION
Felicia Steele presented the report and responded to questions and comments of those in attendance. 
FORUM: REPORT OF AD HOC COMMITTEE ON EXTERNAL REVIEW

Cynthia Curtis presented the committee’s report and responded to questions and comments of those in attendance.

APPROVAL OF OCTOBER MINUTES

The minutes of the October 17, 2007 meeting were accepted as submitted.

ISSUES FOR THE INCOMING PROVOST

There were over 60 applicants for the incoming provost position resulting in 8 semi-finalists.  Three finalists will be interviewed on campus.  The document “Issues for the Incoming Provost” should be sent to the semi-finalists.  Discussion ensued and several small revisions will be made to the document.

COLLEGEWIDE STANDING COMMITTEES

· Academic Programs (CAP) – Amanda Norvell reported that this committee has approved a new minor – African American Studies.  Also, undergraduate students can take up to three graduate courses, with conditions.
· Faculty Affairs (CFA) – Deborah Knox reported that this committee is discussing the peer evaluation of teaching.  An open forum will be held during the spring semester.  
· Planning & Priorities (CPP) – Michael Robertson reported that this committee is preparing a response to President Gitenstein’s 10/31/07 address.
· Students & Campus Community (CSCC) – Lynn Bradley reported there is nothing to report.
Respectfully submitted,

Paulette LaBar
Faculty Senate Staff Secretary
